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Dear Parent/Carer 
20th October 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Mobile Phones and School Uniform 
 
Further to previous letters this is just a reminder regarding our policy on mobile phones 
and school uniform. 
 
Mobile phones should not be brought into school 
 
If students forget they can hand them in at the office at the start of the day. 
 
With safeguarding at the forefront of everything we do, as stated in previous letters we 
have taken the difficult decision to ban student phones in school.   
 
Mobile phones should not be seen in school, students not complying with this will be asked 
by staff in line with the schools policy to hand it in and it will be returned at the end of the 
school day.  Following this students will be subject to a pocket search in subsequent days. 
 
Any student refusing to hand in a mobile phone will be spoken to by senior staff, 
parents/carers will be invited into school to discuss the matter further. 
 
We would also like to remind parents and carers that school uniform is compulsory.  All 
students are expected to wear school uniform - this consists of black trousers (no 
tracksuit bottoms), school polo shirt and jumper.  The school polo shirt and jumper can 
be ordered from school. Any student not in school uniform will be sent home. 
 
We hope that like us, you agree that removing such distractions (mobile phones) and 
wearing uniform for  school will help support your childs progress academically and that 
you will support us by discussing this with your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dave Borrell 
Head Teacher 
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